
Hello Friends 
                          
                         Just a quick note to everyone, we are very sorry but owing to problems 
with our computers we are unable to send out our 2015 late summer newsletter. In 
view of this situation we will be publishing a bumper edition newsletter that will 
come out the first week of December.
 We know how much our members look forward to our newsletters but hope that you 
will not be too disappointed.                                                             
If you need to contact C.A.T.S. you can ring me on 01229- 869705. or 
e -mail me  moyramm@yahoo.co.uk  or moyra@cumbriancats.co.uk 
or write to us at The Old Cottage, Garden Terrace, Baycliff, Ulverston, Cumbria 
LA12 9RP. 
                               
 TFNC news update
As we said in our last newsletter Elizabeth has suffered another set back and can not 
see any possibility of returning to the TFNC group for some time yet. Elizabeth and 
Sharon are inviting members of the TFNC group to transfer over to C.A.T.S. so they 
will still have Thyroid support. If you wish to join us please contact me at the 
C.A.T.S. office. Elizabeth and Sharon are quite happy for this to happen.     
Public Meetings news
Owing to holidays and other commitments we still have not managed to arrange any 
more meetings, we are sorry about this but will have a news up-date about our 
meetings in our bumper newsletter in December   
Keep well, Keep happy see you all in December
Best  Wishes     Moyra
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